
 

 

From the Director’s Desk… 
 
 If  you haven't already, take some time 
to  “like” our Facebook page. We post 
pictures daily  and  keep you posted on 
events that are happening  at NPA and 
in the community. 
 
The  National Accreditation Commis-
sion (NAC) will be coming  this month 
to approve our school for Accreditation. 
Please  help in this process by making 
sure you accompany your child to the 
bathroom each morning to wash their 
hands.  We also ask that  items brought 
from home are labeled with your child’s 
name on them.  Thank you for your sup-
port! 
 
*Ask about our referral program* 
 
A Good Read: 
http://www.history.com/topics/
holidays/presidents-day 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
In February 

Valentine’s Day   
2/14 

 

President’s Day 
2/20 NPA CLOSED 
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Winsby 2/2 
Brandon 2/3 
Dante 2/4 
Lucy 2/5 
Sarah 2/6 
Huixin 2/6 

Meghan 2/10 
Thiago 2/13 
Julissa 2/21 
Zachary 2/21 

Alec 2/21 
Dylan 2/26 
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COM E JOI N T HE  F  

In February we will be talking about 
different presidents and also talking 
about Friendship and Love. Why 
Friendship is important and how we 
can show that we love one another. We 
will also be having a Valentine’s Day 
party and we would love to invite any 
parents that can make it. More info 
will be coming soon. 
 

 

 

Ms. Carolina 

Ms. Marissa 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have a bunch of new friends 
starting with us this month and 
we would like to welcome: 
Timofey, Devon, Matthew and 
Luis to our class. We have been 
talking about Helpfulness and 
being kind to others. We have 
been working on our Manners 
and going over our numbers and 
alphabet daily.  
 

We had a winter blast last month 
talking about winter, animals, 
clothes and our sensory activity 
with frozen toys in ice. Now its 
time to turn everything red, white 
and pink for Valentine’s Day! On 
Feb. 14th please have your child 
dress in red or white. Our babies 
are growing so fast. Niko is mov-
ing up to the Toddler 1’s class 
and we would like to welcome 
Alan, Gabriel and Henry to our 
room! 
 

   Ms. Janet 
Ms. Ana 

Hello from the Toddlers! Welcome  
Niko and Danny from the Infants and 
Mildred into our NPA family. The 
children have been keeping busy with 
their art projects and having lots of 
fun during their music and movement 
time. We will be talking about Con-
struction and buildings in the next 
few weeks and preparing for our Val-
entine’s Day celebration. 
 

Ms. Roberte 

Ms. Haley 

Ms. Roxxy 

 

 

 

 

                       Threes & Fours    

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 

 Love is in the air this Febru-
ary! We would to like wel-
come all the new faces in our 
room: Kingston, Gus and 
Lauren. This month we will 
be talking about Friendship 
and how to be great friends 
with one another. We will 
also be learning about Presi-
dents and will continue 
working on our Building. On 
Feb. 14th we will be doing a 
Valentine’s Day exchange. If 
you have any further ques-
tions, please let us know! 
Ms. Yajaira 

Ms. Tiffany 


